


Children are the future of any country and for this 

Indian Government has passed JJ Act 2015, POCSO Act etc. To 

ensure the security of children and to implement this act District 

Child Protection Unit coordinates with other department and can 

have services of volunteers. This unit is specifically working for 

the protection of orphan, abandoned and surrendered children 

with the help of electronic media the related work of the Unit and 

the work done by this Unit is  communicated to the message. So 

that for the protection of such children, volunteers can accesses 

this unit easily and give their services to them. 

  This work is possible with the cooperation of Honorable 

Deputy Commissioner and staff members of this Unit. If a person 

find any kind of exploitation with any child immediately call Child 

helpline toll free number 1098 or contact the office of District 

Child Protection Unit Sirsa. 

 

      District Child Protection Officer 

      Sirsa 


